
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

Electronic Application Of Kentucky Power
Company For (1) A General Adjustment Of Its
Rates For Electric Service; (2) An Order
Approving Its 2017 Environmental Compliance
Plan; (3) An Order Approving Its Tariffs And
Riders; (4) An Order Approving Accounting
Practices To Establish Regulatory Assets Or
Liabilities; And (5) An Order Granting A11 Other
Required Approvals And Relief

Case No. 2017-00179

Kentucky Power Company's Notice Regarding Ordering Paragraph 13 
Of The Commission's January 18, 2018 Order

Kentucky Power Company notifies the Public Service Commission of Kentucky that in

conformity with ordering paragraph 13 of the Commission's January 18, 2018 Order in this

matter the Company notified all of its more than 2,000 GS class customers whose average

monthly demand is 25 kW or greater that Tariff GS had been modified. The notification was by

a letter mailed on or before April 6, 2018. A form of the letter is attached.

Kentucky Power provided the notified customers with a toll-free number that the

customers could call to discuss the effect of the changes, as well as other tariff options. In

addition, Kentucky Power will contact each such customer by telephone to discuss the effect of

the changes and other tariff options.



K
tfull; sub ittq.,

Mark R. Overstreet
Katie M. Glass
STITES & HARBISON PLLC
421 West Main Street
P. O. Box 634
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0634
Telephone: (502) 223-3477
Facsimile• (502) 223-4124
moverstreet@stites.com 
kglass@stites.com

Kenneth J. Gish, Jr.
STITES & HARBISON PLLC
250 West Main Street, Suite 2300
Lexington, Kentucky 40507
Telephone: (859) 226-2300
Facsimile: (859) 253-9144
kgish@stites.com

COUNSEL FOR KENTUCKY POWER
COMPANY

2



IKENTUCKY
POWER

An AEP Company

BOUNDLESS ENERGY'

March 23, 2018

«Mr Mrs>> <<First Name>> «Last Name>>
«Job_Title»
«Account Name>>
«Address
«Address 2»
«City>>, <<State>> <<Zipcode>>

Re: General Service Tariff Changes

Dear Kentucky Power Customer,

We are writing today to advise there have been changes to our general service tariffs under
which your electric service was previously billed due to the recent ruling by the Kentucky
Public Service Commission effective January 19, 2018.

Over the course of the next several months, we plan to personally contact you or your designee
by phone to discuss these changes further.

We wanted to notify you in advance in the event you want to pro-actively contact us to discuss
these changes sooner. Should you desire to do this, you may contact one of our team members
at 1-888-701-4237.

Sincerely,

Kentucky Power Customer Service Team


